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David M. Espindle
Class of 1964

From the Iate fifie tothe mid sixtes, opposing coaches were often heard to remark, “Is
there no end to the number of Espindles in Peabody?” Their frustration-tinged observations were
quite accurate - there always seemed to be an spindle brother wearing Tanver Blue and White.
Leo played football, bsketball, and bascball, Farik starred in football and baseball, while Dave
played baseball and football. PHS teams often had fwo Espindles on the playing field at the same
time-which might be expected from a family of boys who grew up dircctly across the stret from
the Carroll Savage Park in South Peabody. Jack Birmingham,the long time principal of the South
Memorial School, used to say the Espindies treated that park s theis own personal playground.
Davie credits his knowledge and love of sports to all hose games played against his oder brothers
and their friends on a daily basis. “In orde to be allowed o participate, you had to prove to the
older guys that you could make the plays.”

"AtPHS, David was a two-way performer in football. He played quarterback, running back,
and defensive back. David especially enjoyed playing on the kick-off team where,in one season, he
Torced three fumbles on the opening game kick-offs. He was co-captin of the team during his
senior year.

David was also the varsity shortstop for three years in bascball, a fou-year letterman, and
team captain. He was a Lynn Item and Salem News All-Sta selection

‘Afte graduating fom PES in 1964 David went on to st at Salem State College. He was
the captain of both the soccer and basebl team. A four-year starter in both sports, he played mid-
Felder in soccer and shorlstop for the bascbll team. He was voted M..P- of the SSC soccer team.

After college, and his return from a tour of duty in Vietnam, David continued to remain
active in sports, competing on many area adult softball teams. He coached Litle League and youth
aseball as well a youth soccer and basketbal for twenty years. He has enjoyed passing on his
love of spors to his players and his children. David is the exceutive vice-president of the Jeanne
D'Arc Credit Union in Lowell. He and his wife Diane live in Andover with their five children:
Steven, Kara, Amy, Jesse and David.

‘David credits his high school coaches Arthur Adamopolous for teaching him that hard work
and a good education willlead to success both on and offthe ield, and Paul “Clarky” Kekorian for
teaching him that hard work and having fun are not mutually exclusive.





